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Click It or Ticket 
 
Thanksgiving is the time of year were we are excited to travel to be with family and friends. Travel 
may look a little different this year but remembering to use your seatbelt shouldn’t. If you are traveling 
down the block or across the country, make sure you buckle up every time. Click It or Ticket isn’t 
about citations; it’s about saving lives.  
 
Face the Facts 

 The national seat belt use rate in 2019 was 90.7 percent, which is good—but we can do better. 

The other 9.3 percent still need to be reminded that seat belts save lives.  

 Unbelted rear passengers are 2.7 times more likely to be killed than belted rear passengers. 

 Men make up the majority of those killed in motor vehicle traffic crashes. In 2018, 65 percent 

of the 22,697 passenger vehicle occupants who were killed were men. Men also wear their 

seat belts at a lower rate than women do—52 percent of men killed in crashes were 

unrestrained, compared to 39 percent of women killed in crashes.  

 Iowa has a seat belt usage rate of 95.2 percent. Great Job Iowa but let’s get to 100 percent.  

 

This annual campaign is part of the U.S. Department of Transportation’s National Highway Traffic 
Safety Administration’s national Click It or Ticket high-visibility enforcement effort that runs from 
November 16-29, 2020. Aimed at enforcing seat belt use to help keep people safe, the national seat 
belt campaign runs concurrent with this busy travel season. 
 
 
The simple click of a seat belt can limit injury or save your life during a crash. Click It or Ticket Day or 
Night.  
 
 
Be Safe, Buckle Up Every Trip Every Time and have a Happy Thanksgiving. 
 
 
Media contact: Chief Deputy Jesse Luther, Worth County Sheriff’s Office (641) 324-2481. 

 
 
 
 
To enroll in the DPS E-mail Notification system simply log on to 
https://dpsemailnotify.iowa.gov and follow the instructions to enroll as a new user. 
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